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November 2020

Dear Parent,
This year we are continuing with our texting service and online money service to parents. 

To support us in the cost of this very valuable and convenient service, we ask each family to contribute the sum of £15:00. This payment can be made using our online service. It can be made as £5 per term or as one payment. If this is paid in full during term one, a further payment for this service is not required this school year.
Payment can be made using our online service. 
Please contact our school secretary, Mrs Una Hamill, if you require any support in accessing this.

During this term we are developing our new three-year School Development Plan and are highlighting areas that will require focus and investment. It is for this reason that we have not yet asked for Voluntary Contributions as we have previously done. 
When our planning is complete, we will inform you of the area/s that will require our focus and funding support. We aim to provide you with more details in the second term.

All schools are facing very tough economic times ahead and are now, or already have been, requesting support from parents. We aim to always keep this to a minimum. We, as a school team, appreciate and value your support. It is our collective desire to provide the best education for the children of St. Patrick’s Primary School.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs. McGrath
Principal
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